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Fax: 412 366-8804 
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www.psha.org 

October 10, 2013 

Regulatory Unit Counsel 
Department of State 
P.O. Box2649 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2649 

Via email: st-speech@pa.gov 

RE: Pennsylvania Bulletin. Reference No. 16A-6807 (continuing education) 

On behalf of the Pennsylvania Speech Language Hearing Association (PSHA), the 
executive board would like to express its support ofthe proposed revisions to the 
Continuing Education Requirements (49 PA. CODE CH. 45) published in the 
Pennsylvania Bulletin on October 5, 2013. 

Kathleen R. Helfrich-Miller, Ph. D. CCC 
President, PSHA 


